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Advisory Board Of The Department Of Human-
Centered Computing At Indiana University-Purdue
University Indianapolis
May 1, 2015 Indianapolis

Dennis Stolle of the Indianapolis office and of ThemeVision has been
appointed to the advisory board of the Department of Human-Centered
Computing at Indiana University-Purdue University Indianapolis. The
board helps facilitate strategic partnerships with industry and also
provides strategic guidance on planning, goal-setting, research projects
and educational programs.


